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Implementation of Two Board Examinations for Class X from  

Academic Session 2025–26 (Examinations 2026) 

 

Dear Parents 

Greetings! 

The Central Board of Secondary Education (CBSE) has always aimed to conduct 

examinations that uphold academic integrity while ensuring they are fair, transparent, and 

beneficial to students’ overall growth. Over the years, CBSE has introduced several reforms 

to make Board examinations more learner-centric and aligned with 21st-century skills. In 

continuation of such progressive steps and in line with the vision of holistic and flexible 

learning, a significant change has been introduced for Class X students. 

This is to inform you that the CBSE has released an important notification (CBSE/CE/2-Board 

Examinations-X/2025 dated 25.06.2025) regarding the implementation of Two Board 

Examinations for Class X from the academic session 2025–26, i.e., for the examinations to be 

conducted in 2026. This step is in alignment with the recommendations of the National 

Education Policy (NEP) 2020 and has been undertaken after consultations with various 

stakeholders to make Board examinations more flexible and student-friendly. We believe this 

step will not only help reduce exam-related stress but also empower students to perform to the 

best of their potential. 

You are requested to read the attached CBSE notification carefully to understand the detailed 

guidelines, eligibility conditions, examination scheme, and other important information. To 

further familiarize you with this change and address any queries you may have, an orientation 

session for parents will be organised soon. Class teachers will inform you about the schedule 

and details of the session. 

Kindly go through the complete notification appended below this circular. 

Warm regards 

Principal 
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